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Local community are invited to learn more about
the Lower Murray: Locks 8 and 9 Project.

The NSW Government's Water Infrastructure NSW is working on a project to
restore and enhance the river habitat across the interconnected Frenchmans
Creek and Carrs, Capitts and Bunberoo Creek systems.

The proposed work will provide positive ecological and environmental outcomes as well as social
and recreational benefits for locals.

Join us to learn more about the project

To find out more about the Locks 8 and 9 project and to hear from our team, save the date to attend
the session (registration is not required):

e Wednesday 9 March 2022 (1pm - 4pm) at the Wentworth Grande Resort, Conference Room,
61-79 Darling St, Wentworth

We want to involve and inform our community on the project and understand stakeholder views, so
we can consider this feedback as part of the planning process.

The NSW Government’s COVID-19 guidelines will be in place for the duration of the event and attendees are
requested to comply with the venue’s requirements.

This project is being delivered by the NSW Government with funding provided by the Australian
Government under the Murray-Darling Basin's program for implementing Sustainable Diversion
Limit Adjustment Mechanisms.

Contact us

For more information contact Water Infrastructure NSW by:
e phoning 1300 081047
e emailing murray.sdl@dpie.nsw.gov.au

e visiting dpie.nsw.gov.au/locks-8-and-9-project
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